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Georgia Board for Physician Workforce  

 Teleconference Minutes 

  
  
Thursday, August 24, 2017  GBPW Administrative Office     

4:30 p.m.  2 Peachtree Street, NW, 36th Floor 

  Atlanta, Georgia  30303 

  

  

Board Members Present:  

Antonio Rios, M.DD, Chairman 

William Kemp, Secretary/Treasurer 

Mark Hanly, M.D. 

David Kay, M.D. 

Steven Gautney, MHA 

Indran Indrakrishnan, M.D\. 

 

 

Staff Present:  

LaSharn Hughes, Executive Director 

Freeman Montaque, Budget Manager 

Yvette Speight, Contracts Specialist 

G.E. Alan Dever, M.D., PhD 

  

Guests Present:  

Jean Sumner M.D., Mercer University School of Medicine; Joseph Hobbs, M.D., Medical College 

of Georgia at Augusta University; Mark Saunders, PCOM; Ben Robinson, PCOM; Margie Miller, 

Medical College of Georgia at Augusta; Marcia Hutchinson, Memorial Health University Medical 

Center; Martha Elks M.D., Morehouse School of Medicine; Betsy Bates, Morehouse School of 

Medicine; Bethany Sherrer, Medical Association of Georgia  

  

CALL TO ORDER  

Dr. Rios called the Board Meeting to order at 4:37 p.m.   
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Budget 

Based on the information from GME programs, the staff is recommending a workload increase to 

fund 109 new GME positions in FY2019 for $1,915,629.15.   

 

On Motion (Hanly/Indrakrishnan), the Board unanimously approved the recommendations for 

109 new GME slots for FY2019.  

  

   

ADJOURNMENT  

There being no further business, the Board meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m. 

        

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

   

                _________________________  

                                   William Kemp 

                Secretary-Treasurer  

  

   

                _________________________  

                         LaSharn Hughes, MBA  

                                                                                                Executive Director  

 

Recorded by:  

  

                  

                _________________________  

                                   Yvette Speight 

                  Contract Specialist    
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